
Public Notice 

Intermittent Traffic control will take 

place between Pond Eddy and Deer park on 

The Hawk’s Nest State Rt. 97 between 

approximately 6am to 8pm on September 

24, 2020. New York State Police will guide 

traffic for safety purposes during a 

commercial shoot. Scenic pull offs may be 

inaccessible during this time to prevent 

cross traffic. 


